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ASX Announcement 

11 October 2021 

RESPONSE TO MEDIA REPORTS 

The Star Entertainment Group Limited (ASX code: SGR) (The Star) refers to recent media reports that 

included allegations against The Star. 

The Star is concerned by a number of assertions within the media reports that it considers misleading. 

There are constraints on publicly discussing specific individuals. We will take the appropriate steps to 

address all allegations with relevant state and federal regulators and authorities, including Mr Adam Bell 

SC who is undertaking a regular review of The Star Sydney in accordance with the Casino Control Act 

1992 (NSW). 

Mr Bell’s review was announced by ILGA on 14 September 2021. 

The Media Release issued by ILGA was attached to The Star’s announcement of 14 September 2021 

and further information is available in the ILGA section of the NSW Government Liquor & Gaming 

website at www.liquorandgaming.nsw.gov.au. 

The Star operates in a heavily regulated industry. We are subject to thorough and ongoing regulatory 

oversight including compliance checks and reviews across the company’s operations in NSW and 

Queensland. 

The Star also notes the recommendations of the Bergin Inquiry, which were supported by the NSW 

Government on 18 August 2021. These recommendations will impact the regulation of casinos in NSW 

and are supported by The Star.  

 

Authorised by: 

The Board of Directors  

 

For more information contact: 

Financial analysts Harry Theodore 
Chief Financial Officer 

Tel: + 61 2 9657 8040 

 Mark Wilson 
General Manager Business Development and Investor Relations 

Tel: + 61 2 9657 7423 

Media Peter Jenkins 
Group Executive External Affairs 

Tel: + 61 2 9657 9288 

 

http://www.liquorandgaming.nsw.gov.au/

